Pride Survey Parent Notification

Dear Parent or Guardian,

Your child's school district contracts with Student Services for school-based prevention programs. Student Services will be administering the Pride Survey with students to see how these programs are working. The Pride survey is used across the country and has been given over the years to students in Belmont County. Students do not put their names on the survey so their identity and answers remain anonymous and confidential,

As a parent you have the right to decline your child's participation in the surveys, However, we hope that you will allow your child to participate So we will have a better understanding of our effectiveness,

There is no known risk to your child by filling out the surveys.

If you need more information or would like to see the survey in order to make an informed decision, please contact Wendy Ware at Belmont County Student Services by phone, 740-676-4815 ext 8, or e-mail, wendy.ware@eocesc.org.

Return this form by January 23 if you DO NOT want your child to participate in the survey. If this form is not received by this time we will assume permission is given for your child to take the Pride Survey.

Thank You!

I do NOT give permission for my child/children to participate in the Pride Survey.
Child's Name
Signature of parent or legal guardian:
Date: